Update for our Church,

As the cases of COVID-19 have continued to rise recently in Skagit County, we want to
continue to err on the side of love & safety with our CTK family and community.

A number of you aptly & judiciously stayed home last week because of concerns for
your health; either experiencing symptoms or potential exposure, and/or you are in a
high risk category and are aware of it.

We are self governing in a time like this and we are extremely thankful when we

all take personal responsibility, so we want to continue to ask that you do
everything you can to keep yourself and everyone around you safe. If you feel the need
to stay home, please do so, and we will support you in any way we can. Many people
who have contracted this virus started with symptoms that can sometimes be
overlooked, so it is very important to not ignore anything during this time. Let us all
continue to pray for each other, think the best of each other first, and remember that we
are on mission with Jesus during this time. Love you all.

Sincerely,

CTK Skagit Staff



